¥. WHITTALL & CU..LID.,

LLOYD'S AGENTS,
The Secretary,
Lloyd's Reglster of Shipping,
High Close,
WOKINGHAM, Berks.

ISTANBUL.
14th NMareh, 1945.

Dear Sir,

S.S. "ADANA", "AYDIN" & S.8."MARAS".

Reference previous correspondence, you will be interested
to hear that 1t has now been decided that these three ex British
vessels, which were transferred to the Turkish flag as a war
measure, are now to be handed back to the British,when.they
will of course rever t to the British Flag.
the vessels wlll be leaving for Egypt shortly.
ex British vessels, "ODEMIS" and "I'RABZON", are to be retained -
at any rate for the time being - by the Turks.

We understand that
The other two

Yours faithfully,
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